
 

 

 

 

Update: Latest news from Gauteng PHSDSBC Chamber 
 

Gauteng Department of Health: Organisational structure realignment 

The Gauteng Department of Health reported that it intends to conduct an organisational structure 

realignment to suit the growing needs of healthcare services. The draft organisational structure is in the 

process of finalisation. Once the draft organisational structure is finalised, the PSA will be consulted for 

input. 

 

Gauteng Emergency Medical Services (EMS) 

The employer reported that the matters of EMS have been discussed at the Provincial Chamber because 

there was no established EMS multilateral forum meeting. The employer reported at the Chamber that the 

EMS multilateral forum has been established. It was decided that EMS matters be relegated to the EMS 

multilateral forum for further deliberations and removed from the agenda of the Provincial Chamber. The 

PSA has four representatives employed by the Gauteng EMS who are going to form part of the 

multilateral forum. 

 

Establishment of Chamber Task Team to Monitor Implementation of PHSDSBC 

Agreements 

The Department of Health and the Department of Social Development reported that the recognised 

unions were invited to the establishment of the Gauteng Task Team. The Task Team was established 

and will report to the Chamber on the progress of monitoring resolutions/collective agreements signed at 

PHSDSBC.  

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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